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This is to OPPOSE HB 4024. We need Finance Reform that levels the playing field 

— not legislation that continues to enable big-pocket corporations and businesses 

donors access to legislators. 

 

Legislation must take big money out of politics. We are at a critical point in our 

history. The future of Oregon families should be determined by what is best for 

Oregon residents — not by mega corporate donors. It is no surprise to any of us that 

big business is looking for big profit — get their money out of politics. 


